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Comments: 

The school management, Principal and EPC are very supportive of the NET Section 

programmes. PLP-R/W has been implementing successfully.  

 

Parents’ meeting was well received with more than 100 parents attending the 

session. Home Reading was introduced and their role in supporting reading was 

emphasized. School is very supportive and provides a lot of support in promoting 

reading.  

 

The school has expressed interested in exploring self-directed learning. A workshop 

was arranged on 18 October 2016 to introduce self-directing learning. The workshop 

was well received by the English panel and the AT will follow up on this in the second 

term.  

 


